
Dear SJR Families,

What an exciting week it has been! It was truly heartwarming to see so many of you at our new family
orientation. I’m deeply grateful to our student ambassadors and mentor families for extending such a
warm welcome to our new SJR families.

Our Summer Social was equally delightful. The perfect weather allowed the children to play and
adults to connect and enjoy each other’s company. It truly set a joyful tone and made me even more
eager for the school year to begin!

Our dedicated faculty and staff have been working tirelessly to prepare the classrooms, and it was a
joy to welcome them back for our annual Organizational Day yesterday. We came together for Mass,
keeping each of you in our prayers.

As we begin this new school year, please know how honored and privileged I feel to serve as principal
in such a vibrant and supportive community. Here’s to a fantastic year ahead!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Durkin

During this busy week, let’s remember, “I can do all things through Christ who
gives me strength.” Philippians 4:13
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School News - Welcome!

The faculty and staff are  looking forward to our first days with students next week.
As physical safety is the first building block of a great school year, we gathered for
our annual training.  We alternate courses each year between first aid and
CPR...though each course touches on the other.  We are grateful to the Home and
School for providing the funds for this important training.  We also appreciate the
outstanding work of Mrs. Jackie Fink who works with us each year.

Maria Pardini, from the Archdiocese of Philadelphia, provided an engaging
opportunity for the faculty and staff to consider the best practices in creating
lessons and classroom environments that best nurture and support all students.  As
part of the discussion, we considered “The Myth of Average.”  You can view a short
video about this part of our discussion here:  https://www.youtube.com/watch?
v=PTpQYDTgq7E

It was wonderful to be back together and exciting to welcome our new faculty
members:

Mr. Matt Pena - Music
Miss Katlynn Razler - Kindergarten
Mrs. Theresa Langley - 6th Grade Homeroom
Mrs. Elaine Nicoletti - Our long-term sub in first grade
Mrs. Cindy Koons - Our long-term sub in Honors Math when Mrs. McWilliams is out
on maternity leave.

A reminder that school begins next week!  Please see the flyer below for drop off
and pick up procedures and reminders.

Tuesday, September 3rd grades 5th - 8th report to school and Pre-K and
Kindergarten have their scheduled visits.  Back to School Night for the parents of
5th - 8th graders begins in the cafeteria at 7:00p.m.

Wednesday, September 4th grades 1-4 report to school and Pre-K and Kindergarten
continue their scheduled visits.  Back to School Night for the parents of 1st - 4th
graders begins in the cafeteria at 7:00p.m.

Thursdy, September 5th and Friday, September 6th  all students report to school. 



Home and School News
Plan to join us at the first Home and School Meeting of the
Year on Monday, September 23rd.  There will be a brief
presentation of Home and School news followed by a
presentation by Sister Pat McCormack on how home and
school can work together to support the development of your
child.  Please see the flyer below for more details.

If you would like to reserve a spot for childcare for children
ages 3 and up during the meeting, please go to

https://forms.gle/YL2B7MkPvrVVZht17
Other Upcoming Events:

SJR Movie Night 9/13: 
Please plan to join us for our annual SJR Movie Night on
Friday, September 13th.  Please see the flyer below for details.

SJR’s “Sweet to Meet You” event 9/20:
This sweet event is for students and their families in grades
Pre-K through 1st. Please see the flyer below for more
information and to sign up through a sign up genius link.

SJR CYO and HSA Golf Outing 9/27:
Please plan to support it by becoming a sponsor or a
participant.  You don’t have to golf to join in the fun - come to
the dinner afterwards!  See the flyers below for more details.

Take a chance to win Eagles tickets while benefitting SJR!  See
the flyer below.

We look forward to seeing you soon!
 



News from our Supporting Parishes

St. Augustine is credited as saying: "To sing is to pray twice." St. Joseph’s Music
Ministry is looking for new members! Children's Choir Grades 2 through 12 -
practice Wednesday from 5:30 to 6:45 p.m. Practice begins Wednesday, August
28th so the children can be ready for their first mass on September 15th. New
members are welcome any time throughout the year!   Please contact our Music
Director, Mrs. Maria Lennon at 215-896-9484 or email at mariaalennon@gmail.com 

St. Joseph’s

St. Robert’s
Please consider attending St. Robert’s ANNUAL FORTY HOURS DEVOTION —
September 15-17, 2024 Guest Homilist for all three evenings at 7:00PM Rev.
Stephen H. Paolino, Pastor of St. Vincent DePaul Parish in Richboro 





While "Apple of My Eye" has been a cherished tradition at SJR, we believe that transitioning
to the Patron Award will provide students with a more intentional opportunity to grow in
their faith, following the inspiring examples set by St. Joseph and St. Robert Bellarmine.
We look forward to this new chapter in our school's traditions and the opportunity to
celebrate the virtues and accomplishments of our students together. 

THE SJR PATRON AWARD

The committee will review all nominations
and select one boy and one girl from grades
Pre-K through 3rd, as well as one boy and
one girl from grades 4th through 8th, to
receive The Patron Award. Recipients will be
recognized during our school Mass each
month.  and we encourage families to join us
in celebrating these achievements.

Look for more information when the school
year begins.

A dedicated committee has considered the
virtues demonstrated by our patrons, St.
Joseph and St. Robert Bellarmine,  and how we
can inspire our students to emulate these
qualities. Each month, we will focus on a
specific virtue and share it with the entire
school community. Our faculty and staff will be
actively observing and nominating students
who demonstrate exceptional commitment to
these virtues.



Please click  to RSVP 















Plan to join us for the first Home and School
meeting of the year.


